
 

 To: Karen Goodings 

 Area B Director, PRRD 

 

March 15, 2021 

Dear Karen, 

The Nor’ Pioneer Women’s Institute in Cecil Lake is requesting permission to host a plant this year at the Cecil 

Lake Transfer station  

Nor’ Pioneer WI has been in operation for 87 years, and is affiliated with the Provincial and Federal Women’s 

Institute organizations. We conduct fund raising events as part of our commitment to provide the community 

with an emergency fund, look after the Cecil Cemetery, organize local social and political information events, 

and provide support to local organizations such as the Women’s Resource Society. 

Our plant sale was a very popular event in 2020, and additionally it was a benefit to the PRRD as we advertised 

the PRRD Spring Clean-up campaign on our sales flyer. This provided the community with extra advertising 

regarding your campaign, and people appreciated the reminder very much. 

Ideally the plant sale would occur for a span of ten days later in May, from Friday of one week to Sunday of 

the following week. For example, from Friday May 14th  to Sunday May 23rd, or Friday May 21st   to Sunday 

May 30th.  No plant sales would be conducted on days and times the Transfer station is not open. 

 We assure you that all precautions regarding safe distancing due to Covid -19 will be in place, as per Transfer 

Station rules.  

Thank you for your consideration of our request, and we look forward to working together with you this year 

to support the Cecil Lake Community. 

Sincerely, For Home and Country 

 

 

Maya Wenger 

Secretary, Nor’ Pioneer WI 

Cc Michelle Harrison   

 

Nor’ Pioneer Women’s Institute 

c/o Maya Wenger 

Box 129 

Cecil Lake, BC,  V0C 1G0 


